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  Student Free Day 
 

28 August, 2017 
 

OSHC available phone Nicola 8396 3148      

From the Principal 

Term 3 Week 4                             Newsletter No. 13 

18 August, 2017 

 

Principal : Mary Ttikirou           Deputy: Maria Appelt 

Dear Families, 

School Open Night 
5 September 
5 -7 pm 

 
Open night is wonderful opportunity where students are able to spend time 
with family members and to share their achievements and how they learn. At 
Modbury, we encourage students to be active learners, participate in decision 
making, share their thinking and use reflection to seek feedback and continual 
improvement.  We invite you to join us on the 5th September to take a look at 
this process in action and the learning opportunities it provides our students to 
become confident and capable learners. More information to follow in the 
coming weeks. 
 

Website 
We are excited to announce that our new website is now live. Visit the site at  

www.modburyp7.sa.edu.au 
 

Carpark 
Just a reminder about car park etiquette. Our drop off and 
pick up area at the front of the school is a busy place.  For the 
best part of the time this runs smoothly, however from time to 
time there are some issues or misunderstandings with how 
people use the park/drop off, pick up area. Please remember 
that the disabled park is only to be used for those with an 
appropriate permit.  
 
At Modbury we pride ourselves in the positive relationships we develop with 
others to provide a sense of belonging for all community members.  With this 
in mind, if an issue arises it is important that we communicate appropriately to 
each other in a respectful manner. If you have any concerns or witness 
something please see the duty teacher or contact the front office.  

 

School Closure Day 
 

6 September, 2017 
 

OSHC available phone Nicola 8396 3148 



DIARY DATES TO  

REMEMBER: 

 
¶ 19 AugustðBook 

Week begins 
 
¶ 22 AugustðVIP Day 
 
¶ 22 AugustðBook 

Week Assembly and 
Parade 

 
¶ 28 AugustðStudent 

Free Day 
 
¶ 30 AugustðFathers 

Day Stall 
 
¶ 6 SeptemberðSchool 

Closure 
 
¶ 17 SeptemberðChoir 

Performance 
 

 

 

Community News 
Baseball 
The Reds Baseball Club 
are looking for players in 
their junior grades. The club 
is holding ñcome and tryò 
sessions. If you would like 
more information visit the 
website at www.northern 
districts.baseball.com.au or 
phone 0400 845 420. 

Fathers Day Stall 
 

30 August, 2017 
 

Come to our Fathers Day Stall and buy 
something great for Dad, Grandpa or 
Uncle. Items range in price from 50 
cents to $8.00. Students will be taken 
to the stall by their teachers. 
 

V.I.P. Day / Book Week Parade 
 

A reminder to all families that our  
V.I.P. Day / Book Week Parade 
begins at 9:15am in the Gym  

on 22 August, 2017 

Sports Day 
29 September, 2017 

 
Sports Day is an important date of the school calendar. Families and 
friends are invited to attend on the day. Students with the support of 
Wakwakurna and staff decided to update the names of the houses 
due to many students and families not having a connection with the 
current house names. 
 
A note was sent home today informing families which house their 
students will be in. 
 
¶ Nantu (kangaroo) - yellow 
¶ Kuula (koala) - green 
¶ Warto (wombat) - blue 
 
We are now in the process of electing captains with staff finalising the 
events for the day. The Community Group will be organising a BBQ 
on the day and would welcome help to serve or cook.  
 
More information will be sent home in the following weeks. 
 

Arrival at School 
 
Recently it has been noticed 
that students have been 
arriving without parental 
supervision prior to 8:35am. 
Please remember school 
begins at 8:55am with 
teachers being on duty at 
8:35am. We would 
appreciate your support with 



Sport 
 

Volleyball 
Beginning in Week 3, the younger students will be involved in a 4 week Volleyball Clinic. 
This clinic is as a result of funding from Sporting Schools.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SAPSASA Netball / Football 
On Friday 11 August students in years 5ð7 participated in a Netball and Football carnival. 
Thank you to the staff and parents / families who assisted with transport, coaching and 
umpiring. Without your help these events would not be possible. A special thank you to 
Renae Simpson (Cameronôs sister) for her commitment to umpiring all day. 



Support Staff Appreciation Week 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week we celebrated and thanked our Coïeducators for the amazing work that they 
do. Our coï educators work in the office, one on one, in small groups and within the 
classroom to support students learning and the running of the school. All of our coï
educators do this with great commitment and enthusiasm. Here are a few of the 
comments our students wrote about the co ï educators that work with them. 
 
Thank you to our wonderful Co-educators: 
 
Judy Delsar     Liz Allen 
Alanna Hanger     Marisa Hammer 
Steve Westerholm    Julie Benham 
Julie Tuang     Vicki Kahl    
James Sherwin     Nicole Kearvell 
Sarah Valle     Ryan Merrett 
Sue Smith      Alysia Coventry 
 
 


